
   Negotiations Committee Notes 
   April 15, 2010, April 16, 2010 
 
Present: Ray Tai, Robin Wetmore, Jerry Burke, Ana Vander Woude and 
MaryBeth Currie 
Denise King, Greg Semenza, Jay Graham, Cheryl Mitchell and Michael 
Welter (4/16/10)  
 
 
Since receiving notification on March 29, 2010 that the HTEA intended 
to file for “fact finding” we received correspondence from Denise King, 
HTEA President requesting a meeting with the BOE Negotiations 
Committee. 
  
Members of the BOE and HTEA committees met for 5 hours on April 
15th and for another 5 hours on April 16th. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Monday, April 19th at 7pm.    
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Robin Wetmore 
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